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ADDENDUM 4 
 
To: Prospective Bidders 
From: Matt Campbell, Project Manager 
Subject: Williamson County Schools- RFB #1204 

 
Date: April 23, 2020 

 
Failure of any Bidder to receive this addendum shall not relieve such Bidder from any obligation 
under his bid as submitted. 

 
Question from Bidder: 
 

1. Q:  During pre-bid meeting, it was asked if 1.5” milling around the catch basins would eliminated 
the need for the adjustment item.  It is my understanding the milling would be acceptable to 
WCS.  If this assumption is correct, will you please adjust the pay quantity for ADJUSTMENT OF 
CATCH BASINS to only those that are outside of the milling or undercutting areas?  This will allow 
the contractor to accurately price this scope based on the actual anticipated quantity. 
 
A:  No adjustment will be made to the estimate quantity total for SP-2 Adjustment of Catch 

Basin.  Quantity will remain at 85 paid per each.   
Yes, milling is acceptable.  However, just because a catch basin is located in a designated 
milling or undercut area, doesn’t automatically exclude it from not being adjusted.  If there is 
a drainage issue that can’t be addressed by milling alone, then the contractor will be 
instructed to adjust.  As previously stated, this is site and condition dependent.   

 
 


